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“Helping People Li ve Better Lives”    

 

 

To: All Providers Participating in the Nebraska Medicaid Program  
From: Jeremy Brunssen, Interim Director 
Date: October 26, 2020 
Re: Updates on Medicaid Expansion 

Purpose: 

Medicaid and Long-Term Care (MLTC) will be offering two one-hour webinars for Medicaid providers to inform 

them on how the implementation of Medicaid expansion, also known as Heritage Health Adult (HHA) , is 

progressing in Nebraska. Each webinar will address different aspects of the expansion program. During these 

sessions, there will opportunities to address provider questions.  

Webinar 1: 

This session will focus on the clinical review process to establish Medically Frail status. Process improvement 

changes that have been made based on provider feedback will be discussed.  

Webinar 1 will be held on Friday, October 30, from 1-2 p.m. central. 

Please join us via Webex: 

JOIN WEBEX MEETING 
https://nvcn-cio.webex.com/nvcn-cio/j.php?MTID=m162ca109bb6a8a14a82787edc07f73ee 
Meeting number (access code): 145 736 7978 
 

 

 

 

JOIN BY PHONE 
+1-415-655-0003 US Toll 

Webinar 2:  

This session will provide a review of how Medicaid expansion was launched and the progress that is being 

made.  

Webinar 2 will be held on Tuesday, December 1, from 10-11 a.m. central. 

Please join us via Webex:  

JOIN WEBEX MEETING 
https://nvcn-cio.webex.com/nvcn-cio/j.php?MTID=me8bf8a14036326810dbd184b4aa15484 
Meeting number (access code): 145 787 6381 

JOIN BY PHONE 
+1-415-655-0003 US Toll 

 Invitation: 

These sessions are optional. Providers are invited to submit their questions prior to these webinars to 

DHHS.MedicaidExpansionQuestions@Nebraska.gov so that they can be addressed during these sessions.   

https://nvcn-cio.webex.com/nvcn-cio/j.php?MTID=m162ca109bb6a8a14a82787edc07f73ee
https://nvcn-cio.webex.com/nvcn-cio/j.php?MTID=me8bf8a14036326810dbd184b4aa15484
mailto:DHHS.MedicaidExpansionQuestions@Nebraska.gov
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Providers are also encouraged to subscribe for updates on Medicaid expansion on the DHHS website, at 

http://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Medicaid-Expansion.aspx   

Provider Bulletins, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-

Provider-Bulletins.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you stay up to date about new Provider Bulletins. 

 

http://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Medicaid-Expansion.aspx
http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-Provider-Bulletins.aspx
http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-Provider-Bulletins.aspx

